
ATTENTION ALL WV APPRAISERS 

April 29, 2025 

 
The West Virginia Real Estate Appraiser Licensing and Certification Board has been 
made aware of an appraisal management company operating in the state of West Virginia 
without proper registration.  The  AMC is Astro Appraisal Management Company.  The 
Board has contacted Astro AMC regarding the unlicensed practice, and as of today, they 
remain unregistered in our state.  
 
While there is no rule/regulation that requires appraisers to do so, appraisers are 
encouraged to verify the registration of AMCs that solicit them for work in West Virginia 
prior to accepting an assignment.  This can be done by viewing the AMC roster on the 
WVREALCB website at: 
https://appraiserboardapp.wv.gov/Reports?report=AMC%20Roster.  
 
The Board also encourages appraisers to contact the Board staff upon any solicitations 
from Astro AMC or any other AMC found to be operating without an active and valid 
registration. This can be done by emailing us at wvappraiserboard@wv.gov, or by calling 
the Board office at 304-558-3919. 
 
If you have any questions, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us anytime. 
 

Regards,  
 

WV Real Estate Appraiser Licensing & Certification Board 
405 Capitol Street, Suite 906 
Charleston, WV  25301 
wvappraiserboard@wv.gov 
304-558-3919 
 

https://appraiserboardapp.wv.gov/Reports?report=AMC%20Roster

